From: Roberts, Ali

To: Roberts, Ali

Subject: FW: Highways Act 1980 S.119 - proposed diversion of Purton 104
Sent: 01/08/2025 08:05:11

Hi Ali,

| would support the diversion as it's not substantially less convenient for the public, and it would be in the spirit
of the Govt guidance on diversion of PROWSs passing through private dwellings/curtilages/farmyards etc.

Kind regards,
Ali Rasey
Countryside Access Officer (North)
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